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Staff –  

Legends 1: Mr Kelleher, Mrs Coyle, Mrs 

Seedall, Miss Foster. 

Legends 2: Mrs Maudsley, Mr Palmer, Miss 

Tomlinson, Miss Mortimer. 



Maths 

We have covered the topics of Place Value, Decimals, Written Addition and Subtraction, 

Angles, Perimeter and Time. 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

In English we have looked at Legends, focussing on legends in the U.K. We studied the legend 

of Robin Hood and debated the merits of stealing from the rich to give to the poor. We also 

looked at Persuasive writing and linked English with our Geography topic of the U.K, creating 

a power point presentation to persuade holiday makers to visit our UK country of choice. We 

then ended the term with a revision of sentence construction, looking at the use of verbs, 

adverbs, modal verbs, clauses and parenthesis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Afternoons 

Science 

We have learnt about different materials in our science topic of Materials (Changes), their 

uses and their properties, as well as dissolving, separating mixtures and irreversible changes. 

Using our experiments to sort and classify objects according to their properties. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

For our coding topic we learnt to write and debug programs. We learnt new words like, 

algorithm and sequence. We controlled a set of traffic lights, set  lighthouse lights to come 

on when the day turned to night and programmed buttons on a robot.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Geography 

In our topic Kingdom United we named and located counties and cities of the United Kingdom. 

Use map skills, globes and atlases to locate information across the United Kingdom. We 

visited Rawtenstall and barley to test our map reading skills. Learnt about rivers and seas 

around the U.K. and learnt about mountains and capital cities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spanish 

We are studying Spanish this year as our ‘Modern Foreign Language’. We  have learnt how to 

say numbers to 20 and all of the colours of the rainbow. We also tasted some Spanish food 

too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PSHE 

We focussed on ‘Being Me in My World.’  We talked about feeling special and safe, being part 

of a class, our rights and responsibilities, rewards and feeling proud. We also crammed in 

some online safety and on Mental Health Day we looked at taking care of our mental health 

whilst playing games or using our mobiles. 

 

 

 

 

Forest 

We have had a busy term in the forest. We made bow and arrows to link with our English 

Robin Hood work. We have used tools, built fires, river walked and carved pumpkins. 

 


